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Flashfile 24 From Westminster to Wellington 

Vidéo p. 199 – Extrait de “Are you New Zealand’s next representative to 

Commonwealth Day?”, NZ Parliament, 2018. 

 
Journalist: “Kia ora koutou”, this is Wellington calling. Are you a Kiwi living in the 

United Kingdom or Europe? Are you aged between 18 and 25? Do you have a 

passion for New Zealand in the Pacific? Well, if so, do we have the opportunity for 

you? We know that for Kiwis, the further away from Aotearoa you are, the prouder of 

it you become. We also know that after a while your European mates tire of hearing 

about our amazing bird life and your undying passion for L&P. But forget about it. We 

want you to harness that passion. We’re offering the opportunity for two Kiwi expats 

to represent New Zealand at the official Commonwealth Day service in London in 

March next year. You’ll join the New Zealand delegation at Westminster Abbey, 

participate in workshops with other young leaders from around the Commonwealth, 

and get to rub shoulders with the O.G. Queen E. at a reception hosted by the 

Commonwealth Secretary General. All you have to do is film a thirty-second video 

telling us what you think makes Kiwi stand out in this increasingly interconnected 

world. Upload it to Facebook, YouTube, or Vimeo and send us the link through the 

application form on the New Zealand Parliament website. Entries closed January 

14th, so you better do the “mahi” now before it’s too late. 

You’ll find all this information and the application form at this address. Until next time, 

“Haere rā” and keep doing Aotearoa proud. Wellington out. 


